
 

Nino Vaccaro replied Fri, 9 Jul 2021  

To: PDC Support Team, Alice, 

Thank your for the continued support regarding information on filing. I have attended the two classes on 
filing with the PDC, and have registered my mini reporting campaign as well. Please let Samuel Scott (the 
offended) know that he can contact me whenever he wants to see my paper ledger. I plan on staying a 
mini reporter for the duration of this race. With regards to allegation two: the C-3,4 reports I have been 
told repeatedly that I am exempt from those reports per mini reporting regulations. Please let me know 
if any questions or concerns come up. God bless. 

Respectfully,  

Nino G. Vaccaro 


